
TITLE 1 UPCOMING EVENTS

CARS KIDS!

Perry Elementary 9/9/2022

Title I is a federally funded program
designed to work with children that

need an extra boost with their
reading, math, or behavior skills. Perry

Elementary is a Schoolwide Title I
school. As a Schoolwide Title I school,

we are able to receive additional
training, resources, programs, and

staffing to benefit all students, from
below to above grade level. One way
we utilize Title 1 is with Reading, Math,

and Behavior Interventionists. Mrs.
Rockafellow and Mrs. Conklin are our

reading interventionists. Mrs.
Schneeberger is our math coach/

interventionist. Mrs. Reeb is our
behavior interventionist. Sometime

during the year, your child may work
with one or more of these teachers to

support or enrich their academic
development. They will contact you

with additional information when this
happens.

Edcuationally,
Jackie Staib

staibj@perry.k12.mi.us

9/12 - Picture Day
9/19 - Constitution Day
9/19 - Board Meeting
9/22 - Half Day  - 11:10 dismissal
9/26-9/30 - Homecoming Week
9/27 - 2nd on Field Trip
9/30 - Homecoming tailgate,

                  parade, football game.

Perry Elementary
participates in a Positive

Behavior Intervention and
Services (PBIS) program to

help promote positive
behaviors at school. It is
called CARS Kids and A

stands for Accountability. 
 Perry Elementary students

will be accountable for their
routines, actions, and

belongings. Ask your child
daily about ways that they
showed accountability at

school for the next two
weeks


